Glen Arden Elementary

Good evening Glen Arden families,
Report cards will be sent home with students this Thursday, November 9th.

Please join the Glen Arden PTO for Spirit Night at Black Bear Pizza on Thursday, November 9th, from
4:00-9:00 pm. A percentage of the sales will benefit Glen Arden.

Attached below is a newsletter from the Glen Arden PTO with information about upcoming events such as
Spirit Night, a Pancake Breakfast on December 2nd, and more. Please be sure to check it out.

Please be reminded that there will be NO SCHOOL for students and staff this Friday, November 10th, in
observance of Veteran’s Day.

Glen Arden Elementary will have Fall Picture Makeup Day on Tuesday, November 14th. Any student who was
absent on our original picture day will have a picture taken on make up day for the yearbook. If you would like
to have your student’s picture retaken, please communicate with your student’s teacher and return the picture

package that you ordered on our original picture day.

Please mark your calendars. Students and staff will be out of school Wednesday, November 22nd through
Friday, November 24th, for the Thanksgiving holiday.

As always, if you have any questions, please contact our front office by calling 654-1800.
Have a good week ahead! Go Rams!
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